


 

 Social Media Initiative update 

-The questions was raised as to how often should posts be made, and what to post. 

-



 -Northern Illinois Food Bank. Anne-Christine Tompkins to look into volunteer 

opportunities there. 

 -Send any other volunteer opportunities to Aubrey Knight or Caryn Jakielski. Due date 

for inclusion in Alumni Events guide is October 15. 

-Ongoing weekly breakfast service at Daybreak Shelter, every Thursday 5-7 AM. If interested in 

volunteering or making a monetary donation, contact Joe Wysocki in Campus Ministry. 

-Christmas caroling at Sunny Hill will be on Sunday, December 6. Volunteer signup sheet will be 

distributed at November BAN meeting. 

-There will be a gardening volunteer day at Sunny Hill Nursing Home May 2016. Date to be 

determined. 

 

 Newsletter 

-Emily Egizio to be asked if she can serve as Editor for the next BAN newsletter. 

-Joseph Ferrallo and others mentioned that they did not see a notice that the Spring 2015 

newsletter was published. 

 COBHA update  

-Joseph Ferrallo is the new BAN faculty liason. 

-New COBHA Dean is Orlando Griego. 

-Department Chair for School of Health Administration is Dr. Michael Stowe; department chair 

for School of Business to be determined. 


